
MESCO PUBLIC SCHOOL
Dhanaura Road, Amroha

MESCO/CIR-P/18/25-26 21st July, 2025

Subject: Special Holiday due to Kaanwar yatra/ Shiv Ratri

Dear Parents,

This is to inform that the school will be closed on 22nd & 23rd July 2025 from classes

Nursery to XII on account of Kaanwar Yatra and ShivRatri as per the instructions of

DM, Amroha. It will reopen on 24th July 2025 at usual time.

Warm regards,

Pooja Buttan

(Principal)




